
  

 

 

 

Contact: Katie Paquet, 602-229-2543, 602-524-0009 Katie.Paquet@azregents.edu 
              Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 



Financial Aid: 
Financial aid improves affordability and access to a public university education for students. For 
those families who need financial assistance, we recommend they complete the Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid. 
 
The financial aid pages on our three public university websites �t Arizona State University, 
Northern Arizona University and University of Arizona �t also have a wealth of information 
about loan options, scholarships, grants, as well as money management tips and cost 
calculators. 

# # #  

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate 
and graduate instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending 
the benefits of university activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived 
from the state's investment in education. For more information visit www.azregents.edu.  
 

 


